		To celebrate the momentous occasion of our 60th anniversary, we’re recreating that original 1962 concert, with our trademark touches of imagination and fun.
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We’ll be joined by a special guest and friend of the Cape Symphony, acclaimed pianist Jon Nakamatsu, who is also celebrating his own anniversary: 25 years since his stunning Gold Medal victory at the Van Cliburn International Piano Competition. 
 
Our celebration will only be complete if you join us! Happy Anniversary, Cape Symphony! is on Saturday, April 2, 2022 at 7:30 PM and Sunday, April 3, 2022 at 3:00 PM. 

For more information and to purchase tickets for Happy Anniversary, Cape Symphony!, visit capesymphony.org, call the Box Office at 508-362-1111, email tickets@capesymphony.org, or visit 1060 Falmouth Road in Hyannis, MA. 

﻿The Cape Symphony Box Office is open Monday – Friday from 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM. 

Or just click the button below!
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